
GOVT. OF PUNJAB 

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICAL EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

No.1ME3-Pb:22/ o73% Dated the:3 3/93 
Applications are invited for the post of Vice Chancellor, Baba Farid 

University of Health Sciences, Faridkot in accordance with sections 14 and 15 of 
The Baba Farid University Of Health Sciences Act, 1998 (Punjab Act No.18 of 
1998), and the section 14(3) reads as under: 

"The Vice-Chancellor shall be appointed preferably from amongst the serving or 
retired eminent professionals from the field of Health Sciences education." 
The application, complete in all respects, must reach the address given below on 
or before 15.09.2022. The application format and general instructions can be 
downloaded from the website www.punjabmedicaleducation.org. 
Those in Government service/PSUs/Boards/Corporations/Universities etc., must 
send their application through proper channel. However, an advance copy may be 
sent before the last date of receipt of applications.
Application is to be sent to: 

Director Research and Medical Education, Punjab, 
Medical Education Bhawan, Sector-69,
Sahibzada Ajit Singh Nagar, Punjab-160062,
Ph No.:0172-5287760; 

E-mail:dir.mer@punjab.gov.in 

Director, Research & Medical Education
Govt of Punjab 
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